
Legislators – 

 

House Bill 4145 fails to require a court-based, legal process to verify and substantiate allegations 

of a certain type of relationship.  HB 4145 relies only on unproven allegations.  This is not 

consistent with a law-based society and should be. 

 

                                --Gary Van Horn 

 


